
September 11th, 2020 

City of Prince George 

1100 Patricia Blvd 

Prince George, BC 

V2l3V9 

Re - Cannabis Retail Application 

To Whom it May Concern 

I have spoken with Dawn Lebel in regard to her application for Epik Products Inc at 356 George Street 

and I am in full support of the application. 

The security system Dawn showed me really impressed me, especially the cameras inside and out. They 

are committed to improving our downtown and this important to all of the businesses downtown. 
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